			HE PAST SIMPLE FORM OF THE VE or nine hours last Saturday.		
2.	The shops	(not be) open today because it	(be) a holiday.	
<i>3</i> .	When	_ the film	(finish) last night?		
4.	She	(not buy) i	the meat in the supermarket. She	(виу	
	it at the butcher's.				
<i>5</i> .	Where	((be) the children before lunchtime?		
6.	you _	((see) the documentary this afternoon?		
<i>7</i> .	My grandparents _		(leave) their house in the country a lor	ıg time ago.	
8.	The public library_		(not close) until 10 pm last Friday.		
9.	<i>I</i>	(get up) v	ery early in the morning when I	(be) a child.	
10.	your mum (take) you to school by car yester				

REGULAR VERBS		IRREGULAR VERBS		
BASE FORM	PAST	BASE FORM	PAST	

READ THE FOLLOWING TEXT ABOUT THESE TWO FAMOUS PIRATES

Ann Bonny married a sailor

Henry Morgan

Henry Morgan was born in Wales, in 1635. He had become the most famous buccaneer in the Caribbean colonies by the end of the 17^{th} century. He was a real problem for the Spaniards, because England and Spain were at war, and Queen Elizabeth I used the pirates to attack England's enemies, although she never admitted it.

Morgan probably captured Jamaica, Puerto Principe and large areas of Cuba. He burnt, destroyed and killed all over the Caribbean. They eventually arrested him, but he didn't pay for his crimes, because, after a short period of peace, Spain and England were at war again, and King Charles II forgave him and made him the governor of Jamaica.

Blackbeard

His real name was Edward Teach. He attacked ships in the Caribbean and all along the Atlantic coast of North America around the year 1716. He shared his booty with the governor of North Carolina, who protected him and did not arrest him.

He captured a French ship and transformed it into a pirate ship. The name of this ship was 'Queen Ann's Revenge'. He died in 1718. People said that he buried a treasure, but nobody ever found it.

Now answer the following questions:

- 1. Where was Henry Morgan born?
- 2. Which countries did he attack?
- 3. Why didn't he pay for his crimes when he was arrested?
- 4. What was Blackbeard's real name?
- 5. Where did he attack ships?
- 6. What did he do with the French ship he captured?

NARRATE A STORY OF A YOUNG PIRATE WHO LIVED IN THE 16TH CENTURY. USE SENTENCE LINKERS (and, but, because, so, then, when, after that) USE THESE IDEAS:

•	Where was he /she born?
•	What did he do? (attack ships, steal money and jewels, bury treasure, etc.)
•	Meet / fall in love with / marry the Governor's daughter
•	Change his job
•	Help others